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From: Ann Akin <akinsrule@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Sunday, September 17, 2017 7:13 PM
To: Oweczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda
Subject: 2446-2448 N. Lake Dr.

We wish to file our objections to "substitute masonry veneer" being used at

2446-2448 N. Lake Dr.

The beauty of this historic neighborhood rest in the homes maintaining the original craftsmanship and quality
components, in keeping with the original architectural intent.

The work being done and veneers that have already been added to this home are not in keeping with this
neighborhood, nor fit the architecture of that home.

Thank you,

Ann and Greg Akin



